Third Grade Newsletter

Dear Parents,

I want to thank everyone for the awesome Christmas presents that I received at Christmas. It is such an honor to teach all of your children. I hope everyone is having a wonderful New Year!

Catholic Schools Week is approaching soon! It will begin on Sunday January 31, 2016 at St. James Catholic Church at 10:30 A.M. Mass. Please send your child to church in his/her Wednesday Mass uniform. There will be coffee and donuts in Seton Hall afterwards and there will be a display of work from each class. There is a schedule in the folder for the entire week with all the fun activities that will take place. On back of the schedule is our fundraiser to adopt a polar bear. We will start taking donations now and will complete the fundraiser at the end of Catholic Schools Week.

The students in math really need to know the multiplication facts so they can excel in multiplication and division. Once these facts are learned it will forever be with them in their math skills. Using flash cards is always a fantastic way to learn and memorize the multiplication facts.

Please remember that we will be out of school on Monday, January 18^{th} for Dr. Martin Luther King's holiday. We are reading a book on the great works for peace which he provided to all.

God Bless,

Mrs. Píazza